Zeal College of Management,

143, Red Hill Fort Road,

New Jersey,

USA.

Dear Sir,

Warm greetings to you. I Ron Weasley on behalf of all the outgoing batch students would like to thank you for arranging a pompous farewell party in the college premises. In was indeed a fantabulous night to spend with you, all our professors and my beloved friends.  Especially I would like to thank the non-teaching staff for taking all the pain and care to decorate the dais and making arrangements for delicious dinner.

My hearty congratulations to the juniors for having arranged for some small funny games, for conducting a beauty pageant and for giving away the prizes to the winner. The participation of professors along with the students was indeed very heart lightening. It was in fact the most memorable day of all my college days. I would cherish each and every moment of the day enjoyed.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,

Ron Weasley.

